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Holiday care in Münster from 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
The city of Münster has been offering all-day holiday childcare programmes for primary 
school children for many years. To date, places on holiday childcare programmes could 
be booked by all parents. However, the demand for holiday childcare places located 
near to pupils’ homes has increased significantly in recent years. More and more 
parents are applying for childcare places for their children. This has resulted in 
considerable bottlenecks in the previous holiday childcare system. In view of the 
currently adopted legal entitlement to all-day childcare for children of primary school 
age in 2026, it can be assumed that these bottlenecks will become even more acute in 
the coming years. As a result, a reorganisation of the childcare services with an altered 
registration procedure will be necessary with effect from the calendar year 2022. In 
future, a distinction will be made between parents with and those without a contract for 
the open all-day school (henceforth abbreviated to OGS): 
 
Parents with an OGS contract have a contractual right to six weeks of holiday childcare 
per school year. In order to guarantee parents of OGS children reliable all-day childcare 
at an early stage, they can book their place via the registration portal Nupian1 from 15 
November to 1 December 2021 . The portal contains information on which childcare 
hours are offered during the respective holidays for the respective school locations. 
OGS children will thus receive a guaranteed holiday childcare offer. The childcare takes 
place either in a school or through a child and youth work organisation, if possible close 
to home. OGS parents only pay a contribution for lunch.  
 
Parents without an OGS contract can book places on the city-wide programmes offered 
by the open-access child and youth work organisations and other organisers for a fee 
via the online portal Nupian from 17 January 2022  onwards.  
 
It goes without saying that this option is also available to all parents with an OGS 
contract, in the event that they are not satisfied with the contractually guaranteed offer 
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or if they require additional childcare times. However, such offers are then subject to a 
fee. 
 
The detailed application procedure is described in the attached information leaflet.  
 

If you have any further questions about holiday childcare programmes, please contact 
the OGS coordinator at your child’s school. For technical questions, you can contact 
the specialist department for open all-day schools from 15 November 2021 at:  

 
ferienbetreuung-ogs@stadt-muenster.de   

 
or on tel.: +49 (0)251/ 492-5540 Mon and Thurs from 9 a.m. - 12 p.m.  and 2 p.m. - 4 

p.m.   
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
p.p. 
 

Sabine Trockel 
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Registration for holiday childcare programmes from 2022 
onwards   

 

For OGS children 

You can register your child online for the time periods offered in the calendar year 2022 
from 15 November  to 1 December 2021 at: 
 
https://www.unser-ferienprogramm.de/muenster/index.php      
 
 

1. When registering, please confirm that you have an OGS contract .  

2. Please select your child’s school as the organiser when registering.  

3. Select the desired time periods . 

4. You can view your booking at any time via the link to the parent portal .  

5. You will receive precise details of the childcare location  for your child in your 
desired registration period by email from 10 January 2022 onwards. 

6. If you require other childcare in other periods beyond those offered, you can 
book additional childcare from 17 January 2022 for a  fee via the above address. 
Please make sure that you avoid double registrations.  

 

 

For children without an OGS contract 

You can book the services of the open-access child and youth work organisations and 
other organisers for your child in the calendar year 2022 for a fee  via the internet 
address stated above from 17 January 2022  onwards.  
 
If you are a Münsterlandkarte card holder, you can apply to have the costs covered. If 
your child has special care needs, please contact the holiday childcare provider directly. 

 
 


